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Board of Management  

Agreed Report 

16th November 2022 

 

Please refer to the monthly newsletters and school Facebook and Twitter pages for more 

news. 

 

 

• The Board elected a new treasurer to the BOM. 
• The Board approved applications for teacher leave. 

• The number of Junior Infant places to be offered in September 2023 is 50. This is subject 

to approval from the Department of Education on the appointment of an additional class 

teacher. 

• The SEN Policy reviewed and ratified. 

• The Board agreed that parents attending the school’s Christmas performances will 

agree through Aladdin not to post any images or footage on social media. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


